Meeting Notes – Nov. 5, 2024

The LaFayette Rotary Club met on Tuesday, November 5, 2024.  Rotarian Mac Tucker spoke to the club on the need to speak boldly.  Mac stated that as Christians, we must boldly speak up against worldviews that are contrary to our beliefs.  He referenced the 12 disciples and others who at Pentecost were emboldened by the Holy Spirit.  We, too, must speak out against that which we know is wrong.  While speaking boldly we must also speak with meekness and gentleness.  Jesus should be our example of how to speak boldly, but with meekness.
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